
Going Green in Londonderry 

Londonderry’s Drop Off Center Accepts Propane Tanks 

The Public Works Department is pleased to announce a convenient and inexpensive solution for disposal 
of propane tanks. The Londonderry Drop Off Center now accepts propane tanks from residents, as 
follows: 

 20 lb. tanks are taken for a fee of $4.00 per tank. This is half of what commercial sources 
generally charge. 

 Tanks greater than 20 lbs are taken for $10. 

 2 lb. tanks—typically used to fuel outdoor grills—are accepted free of charge. 

Residents should observe the following safety precautions: 

 Secure propane tank(s) in your vehicle in an upright position to avoid damage while 
transporting. 

 Do not try to de-valve or otherwise further empty your tank. 

Staff at the Drop Off Center will direct residents where to remove propane tanks from their vehicle. 

The Drop Off Center is open Saturdays, 8AM to 4 PM, from April to November. Payment is by check only 
– no cash is accepted. 

 

For more information, please contact environmental engineer Bob Kerry at 432-1100, x137. 

 

~Courtesy of the Solid Waste and Recycling Committee~ 


